
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
CROSS RELEASE PXUPA 
ASX RELEASE 
 
16 June 2016 
 
 
PAPERLINX STEP-UP PREFERENCE SECURITIES (“SPS”) 

Spicers Limited advises that the SPS distribution for the six months ending 30 
June 2016 will not be paid. 

 

      -ends- 

 

For further information please contact: 

Wayne Johnston  
Acting CEO/Finance Director  
Spicers Limited 
Telephone: +61 3 9768 8300 
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Spicers Limited 

ABN 70 005 146 350 

155 Logis Boulevard 
Dandenong South 
VIC 3175 Australia 

Tel: +61 3 9768 8300 
Fax: +61 3 9768 8402 

www.spicerslimited.com.au 
 


